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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, August 19, 2016 12:37 PM
To: 'tonysara50@bellsouth.net'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Docket #160021-E1    FPL increase request

Good afternoon Ms. Rochon,  
 
Thank you for contacting the Florida Public Service Commission. Your comments will be placed in consumer 
correspondence for Docket No. 160021-EI. 
 
For further information on FPL’s request, please review the PSC’s Special Report: 
http://www.floridapsc.com/Files/PDF/Publications/SpecialReports/sr--2016-06-florida_power___light_company.pdf. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-7123 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: tonysara50@bellsouth.net [mailto:tonysara50@bellsouth.net]  
Sent: Friday, August 19, 2016 12:35 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket #160021-E1 FPL increase request 
 
Dear Ms. Stauffer, 
 
This missive concerns FPL's request for a $1.3 billion rate increase.   
 
Since $960 million of the requested increase will go to investors and not to service enhancement, not to disaster 
preparedness, and not to energy innovation, and since FPL has stated that it will have a $1.6 billion profit in 2017 
without the increase, it would be unconscionable for the PSC to grant the requested increase. 
 
The PSC must deny FPL the ability to raise its profits as much as possible at the expense of its customers.   
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sara Rochon 
1368 Waterway Cove Dr. 
Wellington, FL. 33414 
 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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Sent from my iPad 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 




